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Law Office of
  Richard A. Finnigan          
    Richard A. Finnigan                 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW	             Candace Shofstall 
        (360) 956-7001                 Olympia, Washington 98512		     Legal Assistant
rickfinn@localaccess.com				              (360) 753-7012
	                                                                                   candaces@localaccess.com
	  

August 19, 2016


VIA E-FILING

Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW
Olympia, WA  98504-7250

Re:	Mashell Telecom, Inc. - WN U-6 - Second Revised Sheet No. 20 Canceling First Revised Sheet No. 20

Dear Mr. King:

[bookmark: _GoBack]	Attached you will find the above-referenced tariff filing.  The purpose of this filing is to remove a charge from among those charges assessed on providers of E-911 service.  It also clarifies the language to be consistent with the manner in which the E-911 provider has been billed.

	Pursuant to the requirements of RCW 80.36.110(2)(a) and WAC 480-80-121(1)(b), this tariff change is being filed on ten days notice because it is a reduction of rates with no offsetting rate increase.  The Company commits that it will not file for an increase in any rate, charge, rental or toll to recover the revenue deficit that results from the decrease from this filing for a period of at least one year from the effective date of the filing.

	The proposed effective date of the filing is September 1, 2016.  There is only one customer receiving this service and that customer has been informed of the reduction in the rates that will appear on the September invoice.
   
	Your attention to this matter is appreciated.

							Sincerely,



							RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs
Enclosures

cc:	Client (via e-mail)
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